
 

 
 

   

 

       

            

     

     

          

           

                    
  

                            

                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                             

 
 
 

 

THE DEPARTMENT OF INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS AND COOPERATION 

 
Cordially invites your organisation to the  

 

    DIRCO CAREER FAIR 2012 
 

Date   : 19th and 20th March 2012   

Time  :  8h00 – 16h00 

Venue:  OR Tambo Building 
               460 Soutpansberg road 
               Rietondale 
               0084 

RSVP : Thulani Phiri  
Date to RSVP: 2 March 2012 
Tel     : 012 351 10767/076 013 0041 
Fax    : 086 212 1252  
Email: tphiri@dirco.gov.za 

 

BACKGROUND 
 

The Department of International Relations and Cooperation is committed to attracting, developing and retaining 
talented employees through various human resource interventions to ensure that DIRCO always has leadership 
capacity. In order to attract, develop and retain talented employees, the Department annually embarks on 
interventions such as career exhibitions. 
  
On the 19th and 20th of March 2012 the Department will host the institutions of higher learning and scholars at 
the DIRCO CAREER FAIR. The Department and the institutions are going to disseminate information on what 
they are offering and give career guidance to DIRCO employees and the scholars. 

The Department of International Relations and Cooperation cordially invites you to join us at the 2012 DIRCO 
CAREER FAIR. We have 1800 employees at head office and we are expecting 200 external participants from 
students and scholars. This Career Fair is an excellent opportunity for you to meet with DIRCO employees, 
scholars and students who are seeking more information on what you are offering and guidance or advice on 
what to study. You will also have the opportunity to attract prospective students to your institution. Every year 
the DIRCO awards bursaries to its employees and we believe your institution can have a greater number of 
prospective students if your offers are exhibited.  

The emphasis in this Career Fair is to encourage DIRCO employees, students and scholars to enroll into your 
institution and for the department to attract more students from your institution. Refreshments will be offered by 
the Department and there won’t be any charges for the stalls space. To encourage your attendance at both 
days of the event, we are offering a prize for the best stall and the institution that is going to have a lot of 
customers. 

 


